From: <u>anniegrosshans@comcast.net</u>

To: <u>City Council</u>

Subject: re:Tolling study amendment to 2016 City budget

Date: Thursday, November 19, 2015 10:53:30 AM

Dear Shoreline City council members:

Please approve adding money in the 2016 budget for a study of tolling on Richmond Beach Drive as it enters Snohomish County. This is a critical decision for the City with long term consequences and we can't know that annexing Point Wells is the best answer for the City if we don't study other alternatives.

This decision concerning annexing Point Wells deserves a full study including alternatives like tolling. So much of our daily lives here in Shoreline and Richmond Beach stands to be altered by your decision.

Thank you:

Annie Grosshans
anniegrosshans@comcast.net
19606 Richmond Beach Drive NW.
Shoreline, WA 98177
206 713.9529